
 

 

 

 

WATER QUALITY ADVISORY NOTICE  
October 2, 2025 

The District of Lake Country, in consultation with Interior Health, has issued a WATER QUALITY 

ADVISORY (WQA) starting October 2nd, 2025 for your property. The advisory is being issued in 

abundance of caution due to the potential for low pressure and potential water outage during planned 

work on the water system. A map highlighting the affected customers is attached. 

 

The WQA is anticipated to last 3-5 days and will be removed once testing confirms the water is safe to 

drink. Letters will be hand delivered when the water quality notice is rescinded. Additional information 

and live updates will also be posted on the District website, www.lakecountry.bc.ca.   

 

The District of Lake Country and Interior Health recommend that children, the elderly, people with 

weakened immune systems and anyone seeking additional protection in the affected area (see map on 

next page) drink boiled water or a safe 

alternative. Water intended for drinking, 

washing fruits and vegetables, making 

beverages or ice, or brushing teeth should be 

boiled for one minute. Boiled water should 

then be refrigerated in a clean, covered 

container. Customers could also choose to 

use bottled water or water that has been 

filtered through a well-maintained treatment 

device. A water fill station is available at the 

Winfield Arena, see image to the right. 

The District also encourages residents to 

reduce non-essential water use to help 

prevent pressure loss. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation. If you have any questions, contact the Utilities Department at the 

District of Lake Country or visit the District Website, www.lakecountry.bc.ca.  

 

Utilities Department  

  

District of Lake Country 
10150 Bottom Wood Lake Road 

Lake Country, BC V4V 2M1 

Tel: 250-766-6677 

engineering@lakecountry.bc.ca 
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Map of Affected Properties 

 


